THIS IS THE LORD'S DAY

March 15, 2015

"Behold, I was shapen in iniquity; and in sin did my mother conceive me." Psalm 51:5

Morning Worship 9:30 Who's to Blame?(2)

I. Head Adam

II. Total Death

III. Head Christ

Read: Romans 5:12-21

Text: Lord's Day 3b Psalters: 299, 2, 15, 146

Offerings: General Fund
Benevolent Fund

Evening Service 6:00 The Gospel and Marriage

I. Two Husbands
II. One Way to Remarry

III. Till Death Do Us Part

Read: Romans 6:14-7:6

Text: Romans 7:1-4

Psalters: 252, 332, 294, 222

Offerings: Trinity HS

We welcome you into the House of the Lord this Lord's Day. It is our prayer that you may experience the bond of God's love with us as we worship His Holy name FROM THE COUNCIL

The FMC meets Tuesday the 17th at 7pm. The Council has set a special congregational meeting for March 24, 2105 at 7PM. The purpose of this meeting is to consider a new parsonage building proposal. Agendas will be handed out today.

From the deacons: Recently we have received letters of thanks from the RFPA, Covenant Christian School (Lynden, WA),

Genesis Protestant Reformed School, and Heritage PRC for recent offerings taken on their behalf. We thank God for the opportunity to worship Him through our giving to these various causes.

CHURCH CALENDAR

Sunday: Creeds calls and Young Peoples' Society will meet after the morning service.

Tuesday: Catechism Lesson 22

Wednesday: WEALTH will not meet. Catechism classes are cancelled this week due to spring break.

The Berean Bible Study will meet

Wednesday night at 7 PM. Discussion will be from Lesson 9 of Studies in Philippians. Refreshments Jeri Westra

OUR CHURCH FAMILY

The congregation is invited to witness the ceremony uniting Jesse Pollema and Michelle Keizer in marriage. The wedding will be held at Calvary on Friday, March 20 and begins at 6:30 p.m.

FAMILY VISITATION

Monday, March 16

7:00 Jesse Van Donge Nathan Van Maanen 8:00 Brett Vander Veen Chris Cleveringa 9:00 Austin De Boer Rog Grevengoed

Tuesday, March 17

7:00 Daryl Warntjes

8:00 Marv Van Den Top

9:00 Henry Hoksbergen

Wednesday, March 18

1:00 Bernice Van Maanen

2:00 Gert Van Den Top 3:00 John Hoksbergen

DENOMINATIONAL NEWS

Rev. Griess has the call to Peace PRC. He plans to answer the 22nd.

Rev. Holstege declined the call to the Philippines.

The delegation from Hope PRC to Myanmar, (Rev. Overway and Mr. Dave Jessup) plan to return to the states this coming week. Pray for their safe return in God's Providence.

Rev. Smit and his family leave the Philippines this week to take up Rev. Smit's charge in First PRC Grand Rapids. May the Lord be with the Smits in this time of transition, and we thank them for their years of service in the Philippines.

REQUESTED ANNOUCEMENTS

If you are a visitor, please sign the guestbook on the stand in the lobby.

Young Reformers Bible study will meet on March 18 at **7:00**. Rev. Engelsma will be talking about the Federal Vision.

Due to a conflict with the date when our new organ is scheduled to be installed, the date for the Young People's Singspiration at Hull PRC has been changed to April 12, at 7:50 p.m.

Grandparents Day at the Hull Protestant School will be on Friday, March 27, with visiting times from 9:30-11:30am. A noon meal will be provided for the grandparents. If you plan to stay for the meal please RSVP to Kim at 476-9099 or dj-golf@hotmail.com by March 20.

All grandparents of Trinity High School's senior class are invited to visit school on April 1. More details to come.

The Board of the Hull Protestant Reformed Christian School asks that anyone interested in Bus Driver and Busing Coordinator positions visit https://doi.org/10.2016/nc.com/busing for more information.

The men of Edgerton PRC will be hosting the combined men's society on Monday, March 23, at 7:30 pm. We will discuss Hebrews 7. The after recess topic is Articles 3 and 4 of the Church Order.

The annual fundraising drive of the Association for Protestant Reformed Education of Sioux Falls has raised \$26,070. We now have a total on-hand amount of \$130,620.72. We thank everyone for their generous support! The board has passed a motion to bring a proposal to the annual Society meeting in July to start a K-8 school in

the Fall of 2016. We thank God for bringing us to this point and ask for His continued blessing as we go forward.

Reserve Thursday, July 9, for the HPRC outing at Wild Water West from 11 am to 8 pm. More details to come in the future.

The 2015 Protestant Reformed Young People's Convention is right around the corner! It is time to register at http://prcconvention.com/registration.html. Registration is open March 2 through May 20. Also, remember to return all necessary forms to the address provided on the response email.

SENIOR RETREAT NEWS: We will be accepting registration for our Senior Retreat after March 15, 2015. The Senior Retreat will be held on September 22-25, 2015 at the Cedar Lake Conference Grounds in Cedar Lake Indiana. D.V. Visit our website, www.prccrete.org to download registration forms and more information. You may also contact Bert Wories to call in your registration @ 219-718.8732. We are look forward to your attendance at the Retreat!

Edmonton PRC YA Retreat 2015: Lord willing, the Edmonton PRC Young Adults Society will be hosting a retreat from Tuesday to Friday, August 4-7, 2015, on the theme "Knowing God even as we are known." The speakers will be Rev. Marcus and Rev. T. Miersma. Registration will open in April, and further details will follow. For more information, please email us at edmontonpreretreat@gmail.com.

The Loveland PR Christian School board is seeking a Special Education aid for the 2015/2016 school year. This position is to assist a 6th grade special needs student in a classroom setting. Those interested should send a resume and contact administrator Jay Kalsbeek at (970) 988-1429, jaynlora@yahoo.com or board president Leon Griess at (970)

Offerings next week: a.m. General and Benevolent Fund p.m. Chr. Tuition Assit and Calvary Evangelism Committee

Reformed Witness Hour: Sunday-8:00 A.M.. KLOH 1050 AM; 5:00 P.M. KDCR 88.5 FM Rev. Kleyn will bring to us "Our Substitute." Next week, Lord willing, Rev. Kleyn will bring to us "His Silence in His Suffering."

Ushers: March: a.m. Nathan Schiermeyer, Trent Van Bemmel, Les Van Den Top p.m. – Kyle Van Der Brink, Brett Vander Veen, Jesse Van Donge

Nursery: Today a.m.-Michelle K., Kerri VDB., Brody D. pm.-Kelsey K., Bonnie VE., Courtney D. Next week a.m.- Kris K., Anna VDT., Cassidy E. p.m.-Krystal K., Jenipher VDT., Carlie H.